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CREATIVE KIDS PRESCHOOL 

June 2009 
 

We’d like to extend a sincere thank you to all the parents for helping make this year a great success! We wish you 
and your families all the best in the future, and hope you will come to visit often. We have been with your children 
through many exciting times and experiences and we cherish each memory in our hearts dearly. Thank you again for 
the opportunity to share in your lives.  
Sincerely, 
Sandra Christian, Becky Roosdahl, Leeah Bond, and Debbie Back 
 
THEMES 
Here we are in the last month of school! June is always a very busy and exciting time at Creative Kids. This month we 
will celebrate those wonderful Dads, welcome in the great season of Summer and all the activities that come along 
with it, summer birthdays, sports day, Graduation, 3’s picnic and a great fieldtrip to Crescent Beach! 
 
SUMMER CAMPS 

Thank you all for your tremendous support! All seven weeks of the summer camp are now full or almost full. Weekly 

agendas are now available on our website. Our wonderful teachers, Miss Ford, Mrs. Christian and Miss Sitch are 
energized and ready to share these fun weeks with the children.  Mrs. Roosdahl, Miss Bond and Mrs. Back will be 
dropping by for visits.  We look forward to another successful summer fun program! 
 
Session themes!  
Week 1: Under the Sea   Week 4: Wild Wild West  Week 7: Bugs life 
Week 2: Jungle Fever   Week 5: Mad Science 
Week 3: Outa Space   Week 6: Dynamite Dinosaurs 
 
GARDEN BOXES 
A ‘flowerful’ thank you to a dedicated and long time parent in our centre Judy Barrett for her beautiful and caring 
planting and cleaning up our planter boxes over all the years!  Thank you for all your time and dedication you and 
your wonderful family will be missed very much!  
 
READY TO READ 
Thank you to all who made it out to our Ready to Read Parent Information and Registration Night. We hope you 
enjoyed the presentation and gained valuable insight to this wonderful program. If you have any further questions or 
concerns please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
OUTDOOR WEAR 
As the weather gets drier and warmer we like to spend more time outdoors. To avoid uncomfortable sunburns or heat 
exhaustion, please send your children to school with sunscreen and sunhats. Many of our programs will be outside 
in June. Please send your children in play clothes. The children love experimenting with dirt, mud, paint and water 
outdoor. We want to see them really enjoying their playtime without worrying about their clothes and shoes. 
Thank you 
 
ATTENTION ALL 4 YEAR OLD PARENTS 
We need each dad to send an ADULT SIZE WHITE T-SHIRT and an EMPTY CLEAN TUNA CAN to school by 
Monday, June 1

st
. The t-shirts are available for a reasonable price at Jysk, Walmart, Marks and Zellers. Please wash 

and dry (if they are new) the t-shirt and write your child’s name on the tag before you bring it to school. This is for a 
very special and secret project, so SHHHHH no questions! 
 
SUPPLIES 
We are ever in need of baby food jars for special projects! If you have finished enjoying your delicious strawberry 
jam or have any extra jars please send them to school as soon as you can.  
 
PLAYGROUND SAFETY 
Parents and Caregivers, please do not allow children to climb the gates to open the handles. This is a very dangerous 
practice to encourage and also bends the connections causing the gates to weaken and scratch the ground.  
Thank you for your understanding and support.  
 
**CALENDAR EVENTS** 
 
SCHOLASTIC ORDERS DUE – Last order of the year! 
Scholastic orders are due June 2

nd
 and June 3

rd
 this month. We must place our order early in the month in order to 

receive the products before school finishes. You may be interested to know that because we recorded 100 books read 
Scholastic Canada is donating 100 books to schools in need on our behalf. Way to go! 
Thank you so much for your continued support of this program in our classroom.  
 
SUMMER BIRTHDAYS 
We will celebrate all the summer birthdays on Thursday, June 4

th
 and Friday, June 5

th
. If your child has a birthday in 

July or August, we ask that you bring a snack for the class to share in celebration of your child’s birthday. We will 
celebrate all June birthdays on or as close to the actual day. Examples of appropriate snacks: Rice Krispie squares, 
small muffins or cupcakes, jello. Please keep in mind that there may be multiple snacks that day and we only require 
small snacks.  
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BEACH DAYS 
Tuesday, June 9

th
 and Wednesday, June 10

th
 we will enjoy a day at our very own Creative Kids imaginary beach . 

Wear your beach attire and get ready to ‘beach blanket boogie’! We ask that each child bring a beach towel to school 
that day as well.  
 
THREE YEAR OLD PICNIC 
Round up all those wonderful children and bring them to our year end picnic on Tuesday, June 16

th
. Our picnic will 

be held at Unwin Park (68
th

 Ave. and 133
rd

 St). Please pack a picnic lunch for you and your family. There is a 
wonderful water park there, so remember swimsuits and sunscreen. ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY 
AN ADULT – no exceptions. The picnic will be held from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm. We are hoping to see all our three 
year olds there. In the event of a rainy day, we will reschedule our picnic for Tuesday, June 23

rd
 which is our last day 

of school. Hope for sunshine! 
 
FATHER’S DAY BARBEQUE 
On Thursday, June 18

th
 at 5:00 pm we invite our hard working Dad’s and their family to relax and enjoy a family bbq 

at Creative Kids. This will be an exciting afternoon of crafts, socializing and eating! Meal tickets will be pre-sold for 4$ 
per ticket. Each ticket provides a hot dog, bag of chips and a drink. Please purchase your tickets no later than 
Wednesday, June 10

th
. Thank you 

 
LAST FIELD TRIP  
Pack up your wonderful children, shovels, pails, picnic lunches and bring bathing suits. We would be thrilled to have 
you join us at Crescent Beach on Friday, June 12

th
. We will meet at the end of the Sullivan Street Beach Entrance 

at 10:00 am until approximately 1:00 pm. We are hoping for a great sunny day, so don’t forget your sunscreen, hats 
and glasses! ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT – no exceptions. If you need directions, 
please ask. We will confirm the weather reports the day before, we will cancel if there is rain but sadly cannot 
reschedule this event.  
 
GRADUATION - Goodbye to our four’s  
An event not to be missed! We personally invite you and your family to join us on this very special and memorable 
day. All members of the family and extended family are invited to attend the last hour of class on Friday,  
June 19

th
. There will be a sign-up sheet for goodies, sandwiches, appetizer or whatever you would like to contribute 

to the party, posted a week prior. Don’t forget your cameras and tissues! 
 

  On another note we need each child in the 4’s classes to bring in a pair of sunglasses to be kept at the 
school until our graduation. This is again a surprise, so no questions. Please bring you’re your sunglasses on 
Monday, June 8

th
. Put a small piece of tape around the arm of the sunglasses, with your child’s name on the tape.  

Thank you 
 
 
SPORTS DAY (Four’s only) 
Another event not to be missed! On Monday, June 22

nd
 come “running” to our annual Creative Kids Sports Day. We 

will meet at Unwin Park (68
th

 Ave and 133
rd

 St.) from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm. Please be on time so we can be prepared 
to start our games at 10:30 am. We will be asking some parents to help during the games, so be ready! Please keep 
in mind that this is a very busy park so ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT – no 
exceptions. There is a water park at Unwin, so bring you swimsuits, sunscreen and a good healthy lunch; it will be a 
very busy but fun day. Parents, we are hoping to see all the children at this very fun and exciting event. In the event of 
a rainy day, Sports Day will be rescheduled for Wednesday, June 24

th
 which is the last day of school, cross your 

fingers for sunshine!  
 
3’S LUAU 
The three year old classes will limbo and luau on their last day, Tuesday, June 23

rd
. Wear your island gear and get 

ready to have some fun!  
 
Emergency Drills 
Fire drill: Tuesday, June 9

th
 and Wednesday, June 10

th
  

EPP drill: Thursday, June 4
th

 and Friday, June 5
th

   
 
 
 
Last day of school: 4’s – Wednesday, June 24

th
, 3’s – Tuesday, June 23

rd
   

HAVE A FUN, SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER!!! 
 
Mrs. Sandra Christian, Miss Leeah Bond, Mrs. Debbie Back, and Mrs. Becky Roosdahl 
School Phone Number: (604) 594-8880    
Email: info@creativekidspreschool.ca 
Web site: www.creativekidspreschool.ca 
 

  
 

WORKING TOGETHER FOR A STRONG COMMUNITY 


